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Date: 10/26/2012 

 

Re: 1/16 Amp AGC and AGX Glass Tube Fuse Customers 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Cooper Bussmann has discontinued the following 1/16 amp AGC and AGX glass tube fuse part numbers: 

 AGC-1/16  

 AGC-1/16-R  

 BK-AGC-1/16 

 BK-AGC-1/16-R  

 AGX-1/16 

 BK-AGX-1/16 

There is no last time order date with this End-of-Life notice. 

Orders will continue to be accepted until inventory is exhausted. 

There are no recommended replacements for these discontinued part numbers. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this End-of-Life notice, please contact your local Cooper Bussmann 

Sales Representative or Applications Engineering at FuseTech@CooperIndustries.com. 

Thank you for your business and cooperation with this transition. 

 

 

Jim Chan 

Senior Product Manager 

Electronic Circuit Protection 

Cooper Bussmann 

Jim.Chan@CooperIndustries.com 
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